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Abstract: The Feedback on Nanosecond Timescales (FONT) group, based at the University of Oxford and part of 
the John Adams Institute for Accelerator Science (JAI), has developed a feedback system to be used near the 
interaction point (IP) of two proposed linear colliders: the International Linear Collider (ILC), which is to be based 
in Northern Japan, and the Compact Linear Collider (CLIC), which is to be based at CERN. This talk will begin with 
a general discussion of both of these machines, and will then proceed to describe the feedback system. Everything 
discussed will be aimed at a general physics audience. 
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